
(First Publication Date: May 21, 2022)

Notice is hereby given that the City of Parkers Prairie will accept proposals for lease 
of the Prairie Event Center, located at 201 West Main Street in Parkers Prairie, MN.  

Built in 2007, the Prairie Event Center is a beautiful 15,000 square-foot facility with 
a large ballroom, stage, bar area, meeting room, commercial kitchen, and many 
other amenities.  While new ideas would be welcomed, the City would like the 
Prairie Event Center to continue operating as an event venue that serves the Park-
ers Prairie and surrounding communities, its visitors, and guests.  The deadline to 
submit proposals to the City of Parkers Prairie is 12:00 pm on July 14, 2022.  

For inquiries, clarification, or to receive the full Request for Proposals by electronic 
mail, please contact Beth Wussow, City Administrator, by phone at 218-338-5006 
or email bwussow@ci.parkers-prairie.mn.us.  
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